
 

 

END-OF-YEAR MOVIE EXCURSION 

K-6 – ‘The Croods: A New Age’ 

CASH ONLY - NO ONLINE PAYMENT PLEASE 
  

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
  
The end-of-year excursion will be held at Reading Cinemas, Rouse Hill. Students will be watching ‘The Croods: A New                   
Age’. The movie has yet to be given a classification, but we expect it to be either ‘G’ or ‘PG’. 

  
Who: K-6 
Date: Wednesday, 16 December 
Venue: Reading Cinema, Rouse Hill 
Transport: Bus 
Cost: $20 - ​CASH ONLY​  (includes bus and movie entry) 
Time of departure: 9 am sharp 
Time of arrival back to school: 1.30pm 
 
What to take:​ Students may take a plastic bag with one small snack and a water bottle (no glass bottles, poppers, cans, 
soft drinks or energy drinks). Students will have lunch when they return to school. 
 
What not to take: Students are not to bring any money, as they are not permitted to buy snacks or drinks from the                       
venue. We request that parents do not attend the cinema to buy food or drinks for their children. 

  
What to wear:  ​Full school uniform. 

  
We have arranged with Reading Cinemas to upgrade our Year 6 students to the Gold Lounge. Sadly, our Year 6 students                     
have not been able to participate in other activities this year, so we hope they enjoy this special treat. 
 
Students involved in this activity are representing GPS and the public education system. They are expected to, at all                   
times, act in a manner that will bring credit to themselves, their families, their friends, their teachers, their school and                    
the public education system. Consequences will apply if students do not meet these expectations. This applies at all                  
times when students are in school uniform or when they are not in school uniform but under our supervision e.g. on                     
school camps. 

  
This excursion is for Glendenning Public School students only and, therefore, we are unfortunately unable to allow                 
siblings etc, who are not students of our school, to attend. The cinema is closed to all other members of the public. 

  
Please return the signed permission note and money - ​$20 CASH in an envelope to the payment box in the front                     

office by 9 am Friday 4 December, 2020. On this morning we will need to confirm our student numbers with Reading                     

Cinemas and the bus company. Please understand that we may not be able to accept any late payments after this                    

date/time. 

 
 

  
D. Meaney K. Milledge  
Principal  Coordinator 
12/11/2020 

Safe Respectful Learners 
 

 

Glendenning Public School 
135 Armitage Drive 

GLENDENNING, NSW 2761. 
Ph: 02 9832 8555      Fax: 02 9832 8724 

Email: glendennin-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 



 

 

PERMISSION NOTE – END-OF-YEAR MOVIE EXCURSION – Wednesday 16 December, 2020 
 

Please return permission note and​ ​$20 CASH​ to the office payment box by 9 am Friday 4 December, 2020 

(no online payments please) 
 
COMPLETE HERE IF YOUR CHILD IS ATTENDING 
 
I give permission for my child ______________________________ of class _________to attend the end-of-year movie              

excursion at Reading Cinema, Rouse Hill on Wednesday 16 December, 2020. I understand travel will be by bus,                  

departing school at 9.00 am and returning to school by 1.30 pm.  

 

Please tick  A or B below 

 

❏ A - I have enclosed ​$20​ ​CASH​ ​and the permission note in the envelope provided. 

OR 

❏ B - I wish to apply the refund for the Zoo excursion to the movie excursion (if not already refunded). I                     

understand the balance of $5 will be sent home in cash with your child during December.  

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
MEDICAL INFORMATION 

  
Please indicate below if your child has any allergies or other known medical issues that we should be aware of. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Number is case of an emergency: ________________________________   Allergies? Yes No  
  
If YES, what exactly is your child allergic to? ______________________________________________________________ 
  
Other medical conditions: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 
Parent/Caregiver Signature: ________________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
COMPLETE HERE IF YOUR CHILD IS NOT ATTENDING 

 
I ​DO NOT give permission for my child ___________________________________ of class _________ to attend this               
excursion because: 

  
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Parent/Caregiver Signature: ________________________________________________ Date: __________________ 
 

Safe Respectful Learners 
 

 

Glendenning Public School 
135 Armitage Drive 

GLENDENNING, NSW 2761. 
Ph: 02 9832 8555      Fax: 02 9832 8724 

Email: glendennin-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 


